
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice 

 

Pursuant to Louisiana Revised Statute 39:1307, relative to public participation in the 

budget process for Fiscal Year 2025-2026, the Central Louisiana Regional Port will make 

available for public viewing FY 2025-2026 General budget during normal business hours 

of Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4 p.m.  beginning February 26, 2025.   

 

Additionally, CLRP will hold a public hearing on March 26, 2025, 8:00 a.m., at the 

Port’s Central Office, 600 River Port Road, Alexandria, LA 71303 to receive any public 

comment.    

 

Ben Russo, Executive Director 


